
 

Lockwood Primary School 

Parental Questionnaire 

Summer 2021  
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 

 

Welcome to our first annual family questionnaire designed to allow you to share 

your thoughts and suggestions about our school and our work together.  Your views 

really do matter and we truly value our genuine partnership; your words are so 

special to us that we have displayed some of them in our entrance hall – thank you!  

 

 

Parent/Carer/Family View 
 

Pastoral Care and Safeguarding 

 

Your child’s safety and well-being are fundamental to all we do here at 

Lockwood Primary School. 
 

 

 

Pastoral Care/Safeguarding 

 

 

Agree     

  

Disagree 

Don’t  

Know 

 

My child is happy at Lockwood Primary School 

 

100%   

My child feels safe at this school 

 

100%   

Lockwood provides a safe and welcoming 

environment 

100%   

My child is well looked after at this school 

 

100%   

This school ensures the pupils are well behaved 

 
94%  6% 

The school deals effectively with inappropriate 

behaviour 
89%  11% 

The school responds well to any matters I raise 

 
95%  5% 

 

 

 

 



 

Teaching and Learning 

 
 

Teaching and Learning 

 

 

    Agree 

 

  Disagree 

 

  Don’t  

  Know 

My child makes good progress at 

Lockwood Primary School 

100%   

My child is well taught at this school 

 

100%   

I am happy with the standards my child is 

achieving as an individual 
90%  10% 

I receive valuable information from the 

school about my child’s progress 
97%  3% 

This school is well led and managed 

 

100% 

 
  

I would recommend this school to another 

parent 

100% 

 
  

 

OVERALL 
Please tell us what you think we do really well: 

Reacted well to covid pressures. 

Staff are friendly, approachable, helpful and passionate about what they do. 

Breakfast and After School Clubs are appreciated and are affordable. 

External resources add depth to learning:  TVMS, MFC and SCSS. 

The weekly Newsletter adds insight to the week in school. 

Lunches are gorgeous and packed lunch boxes are emptied.. 

School rewards home reading and hard work with Reading and Achievement Awards. 

Great communication this year with eSchools, Free Flow and Facebook being used. 

Children are happy and safe. 

Pastoral care –a holistic view of each child. Each child is viewed as an individual. 

Children in Nursery are well prepared for transition to Reception. 

Children are inspired to be confident. 

Older children look after younger children. 

Teachers intervene quickly when children are struggling. 

 

Please tell us what you think we could do to make our school even better: 
Provide parental guidance on how tings are taught. 

Provide ‘live lessons’ when learning remotely like other schools. (mis conception as they were provided). 

Provide a benchmark on reports to help parents understand where their children stand in comparison to 

National averages. 

Offer 30 hours provision. 

Increase the range of subject based ASCs and offer ‘Catch up’ clubs. 

Have ASC available on a Friday. 

Provide a shaded outdoor area for outdoor learning. 

Tune the piano to allow it to be used. 

Increase out of hours events as restrictions lift. 

Make sure the back gate is open long enough for those that need to use it. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this questionnaire to reception to be entered into a ‘Summer Hamper’ 

raffle. Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. 


